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Massive congratulations to our
sister company Vanilla Electronics
Limited, who successfully achieved
aerospace accreditation, through
the BSi, certification to
EN9100:2018 and EN9120:2018.

This effectively now means that
Vanilla can now also sell into the
aerospace industry which requires
these standards. Massive
congratulations to all those
involved and we look forward to
working with you. 
Flying high...Together

Three brand spanking new robotic soldering
machines have arrived at Vanilla Electronics
Limited in a joint venture with Interconics Limited.
Both businesses are part of the TechPoint Group,
along with Golledge Electronics Ltd and Bela
Electronics Designs.

Gary Wearing COO at TechPoint says "This is a
brand new venture and demonstrates the value of
what can be done by working together more
closely and aligning the businesses to create
maximum synergy for the Group, as well as having
customer benefits too". "Expect to see more of
this from TechPoint - we believe in 'together'.
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https://www.linkedin.com/company/vanilla-electronics-limited/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/vanilla-electronics-limited/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/interconics-limited/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/golledge-electronics-limited/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/bela-electronic-designs-limited/

